
3/31/2025 

 

Committee, 

 

I have lived in Oregon all my life and remember the days of in person voting.  Family 
members would gather and go in groups to our local church and show our voter id to 
receive our ballot.  This was safe and gave one a feeling of accomplishment that you did 
your part and had your voice heard. 

 

Mail in ballots are impersonal and unsecure.  The level of mail theft in this state has always 
been an issue and is by no means a secure way to have your voice heard!   

 

Please allow this to pass and give the voters the right to be heard!!! 

 

Thank You, 

Sherry Wainwright  

 

 


